
 

                     COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

COMMONWEALTH KEYSTONE BUILDING 
400 NORTH STREET 

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120 

 
 

 

 
 

February 6, 2024 
Docket No. R-2023-3040258 

Utility Code: 210540 
Whitney E. Snyder  
Hawke McKeon & Sniscak LLP 
100 North Tenth Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17101 
 
Re: Columbia Water Company’s Tariff Supplement No. 125 to Water – Pa. P.U.C. No. 7; 
Compliance Filing 
 
Dear Ms. Snyder: 
 
 On January 25, 2024, Columbia Water Company (the Company) filed Supplement 
No. 125 to Tariff Water - Pa. P.U.C. No. 7 to become effective on January 27, 2024.  
Supplement No. 125 to Tariff Water - Pa. P.U.C. No. 7 was filed in compliance with the 
Commission’s Order entered January 18, 2024, at Docket No. R-2023-3040258, and 
implements new, unified base rates for Columbia and Marietta division customers, 
reports the State Tax Adjustment Surcharge (STAS) to reflect the 2024 Corporate Net 
Income Tax (CNIT) rate, and resets the Distribution System Improvement Charge (DSIC) 
to 0.00%.  On January 30, 2024, the Company filed a corrected tariff supplement to 
revise the filing in accordance with its authorized quarterly fire protection rates.   
 
 Commission Staff has reviewed the tariff revisions and found that suspension or 
further investigation does not appear warranted at this time.  Therefore, in accordance 
with 52 Pa. Code Chapter 53, Supplement No. 125 to Tariff Water - Pa. P.U.C. No. 7 is 
effective by operation of law as of the effective date contained on each page of the 
supplement.  However, this is without prejudice to any formal complaints timely filed 
against said tariff revisions.   
 
 If you have any questions in this matter, please contact Vanessa Johns, Bureau of 
Technical Utility Services, at (717) 214-9114 or vanjohns@pa.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 Rosemary Chiavetta 
 Secretary 
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